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Literacy/English focus:  

Before half-term we will be using the book ‘The Bee Who Spoke’ as a basis for our writing, learning how to write for a range of purposes in different styles. The children will also have daily spelling lessons and handwriting will be practised on a Friday, in addition to the daily literacy lesson.
Numeracy focus:
In Numeracy, we are following the new ‘Power Maths’ scheme. We will be looking at numbers to 100; including place value, ordering and counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. We will also be working on our addition and subtraction skills and remembering number facts and number bonds. 
Cross-curricular focus:
This year we are following the new Cornerstones curriculum. All the foundation subjects including music, science and art will be part of our topic work. Our topic before half-term is wriggle and crawl. We’ll be looking at different minibeasts and their habitats. We’ll be studying life-cycles, adaptation, making observational drawings, food chains and doing lots of minibeast investigations.  After half term our topic will be ‘Beat Band Boogie.’ We’ll be stepping in time to the beat and learning all about music. We’ll listen to a music ensemble, identify pulse, rhythm and pitch, and move in time to the music. Leading and following instructions will help us make percussion instruments and we’ll also design our own. 
P.E.:
The children will be working on their ball skills in outdoor PE, focusing on their throwing and catching skills. For indoor PE the children are learning different ways of movement and body control. All children need a PE kit in school (particularly on a Wednesday for outdoor PE).

Outdoor Classroom:
Each half term children will be using the outdoor classroom areas in school to develop problem solving skills. Dates are below.
Homework/Reading
Homework and spellings are set each week. Homework and spellings are set on a Friday to be handed in on the following Wednesday. Some of the spellings are quite hard so please use them with your child in a way that is suitable for them. First practise reading and understanding the words and spotting letter patterns, moving on to trying to spell them and put them in sentences if they are ready for this.  Reading at home with you is very important and, where possible, should be done daily. This should be recorded in their reading record.
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Alan Luxton, Chloe Bartlett and Debbie Newman
Important dates for the Autumn Term:

Parent’s evenings::


Week beginning 8th October (details to follow)
Outdoor classroom dates:  
Year 2AL: Wednesday 10th October and Monday 17th December



Year 2CB/DN: Thursday 11th October and Tuesday 18th December
Christmas performances: 
Wednesday 12th December 6pm

Thursday 13th December 2pm and 6pm

Parents’ information evenings:

 
Maths – Thursday 27th September 6-7pm 
Literacy – Tuesday 13th November 6-7pm

